
To 

POWER SYSTEM OPERATION CORPORATION LIMITED 

New Delhi 
Date: 29-10-2018 

All Stakeholders 

Subject: Extension of date for forwarding suggestions/feedback on the Consultation Paper 
on Security Constrained Economic Dispatch of ISGS Pan India 

Sir I Madam, 
The Hon'ble Commission vide communication dated 27th September 2018 directed POSOCO 
to seek stake holder comments on the Consultation Paper on Security Constraint Economic 
Despatch (SCED) of ISGS Pan India. 

Accordingly, the aforesaid Consultation Paper is placed on the websites of POSOCO & RLDCs 
at https://posoco.in/documents/consultation-papers/security-constrained-economic-dispatch/ 

Based on requests received from some stakeholders, the last date for submission of 
comments has been extended from the earlier date of 28th October 2018 to 20th November 
2018. 

Suggestions/feedback on the Consultation Paper on Security Constrained Economic Dispatch 
of ISGS Pan India may kindly be forwarded to feedback-scedla{posoco.in by 20th November 
2018. This would enable POSOCO to approach the Commission for further directions. 

~~~~ 
(S R Narasimhan) 

Executive Director 
NLDC, POSOCO. 


